
GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA 
 

Department of Fisheries and Marine Resources 

 

PROCUREMENT CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
 

 

The Department of Fisheries and Marine Resources hereby issues a notice of 

cancellation for the request for “a local tender for the construction of a custom make 36-

40 foot work boat” issued in the Anguillian Volume 18 No. 31 on Friday 08th July 2016. 

 

A Procurement Notice for the above project will be re-issued in due course through the 

appropriate channels and in keeping with the Public Procurement and Contract 

Administration legislation.  

 

Kindly accept our apologies for any inconvenience experienced as a result of the 

cancellation. 

 

 

 

Thursday 14th July 2016 


